
Infinite36 in the Cloud
Best solution for Small Business

10 users 
1 TB Storage 
Migration of RPG or COBOL 
applications from System36 
to Linux.

Data migration to Oracle.  

Graphical screens 
accessible via the web with 
a max data storage of 1 TB.  

Amazon Cloud.

3 year contract on direct 
debit or CC.

Upfront Fixed Fee

$6,999
Monthly Fee

$499

Migration of RPG or COBOL applications from System36 to Linux.

Data migration to Oracle.  

Graphical screens accessible via the web.

25 users 
1.5 TB Storage 
Migration of RPG or COBOL 
applications from System36 
to Linux.

Data migration to Oracle.  

Graphical screens 
accessible via the web with 
a max data storage of 1.5 TB.  

Amazon Cloud.

3 year contract on direct 
debit or CC.

Upfront Fixed Fee

$11,999
Monthly Fee

$699

50 users 
2.5 TB Storage 
Migration of RPG or COBOL 
applications from System36 
to Linux.

Data migration to Oracle.  

Graphical screens 
accessible via the web with 
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Amazon Cloud.

3 year contract on direct 
debit or CC.

Upfront Fixed Fee

$16,999
Monthly Fee

$899

75 users 
3.5 TB Storage 
Migration of RPG or COBOL 
applications from System36 
to Linux.

Data migration to Oracle.  

Graphical screens 
accessible via the web with 
a max data storage of 3.5 TB.  

Amazon Cloud.

3 year contract on direct 
debit or CC.

Upfront Fixed Fee

$21,999
Monthly Fee

$1,299

100 users 
3.5 TB Storage 
Migration of RPG or COBOL 
applications from System36 
to Linux.

Data migration to Oracle.  

Graphical screens 
accessible via the web with 
a max data storage of 3.5 TB. 

Amazon Cloud.

3 year contract on direct 
debit or CC.

Upfront Fixed Fee

$54,999
Monthly Fee

$1,499


